
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi, Karla, 

llustre <ilustre@protonmail.com> 
Saturday, March 23, 2019 1 :21 PM 
Moore-Love, Karla 
RE: Communication request 

I'd like to address the council again at the earliest open date about the proposal to convert Eastmoreland Public Golf 
Course to affordable housing. I live 'next door' and very much approve this idea. I also will update the council on my 
efforts to get a citywide ban on wood-burning fireplaces. 
Thank you! 
Valerie llustre 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the 
person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain 
proprietary, confidential and/or privileged material. Be aware that any use, 
review, retransmission, distribution, reproduction or any action taken 
in reliance upon this message is strictly prohibited. If you received 
this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from 
all computers. 

Sent with Proton Mail Secure Email. 

------- Original Message -------
On Tuesday, January 9, 2018 11:29 AM, Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov> wrote : 

Hello, 

Thank you for your request to address the Portland City Council. The next available date to speak during 
the three minute Communication portion of the Council's agenda is 9:30 a.m. on Wednesday, March 
14th or March 28th • 

Please let me know if either of these dates will work for you. 

Regards, 

Karla 

Q Karla Moore-Love I Council Clerk 

Im 
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City of Portland I Office of the City Aud ito r 
1221 SW 4th Ave Rm 130 
Portland OR 97204-1900 

email: Karla .Moore-Love@portla ndoregon.gov 
Testimony Email: cctestimony@portla ndoregon .gov 

phone: 503 .823.4086 
Cle rk's Webpage: www.portla ndoregon.gov/aud itor/councilclerk 

From: llustre [mailto:ilustre@protonmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 2:59 PM 
To: Council Clerk - Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Communication request 

Valerie llustre 

6404 SE 23rd Avenue #242 

Portland, Oregon 97202 

530-965-0578, 503-702-2459 

I request to speak at the earliest opportunity before the Portland City Council on the issue of 
banning wood fires in the city limits. This is both a health and global warming issue. Most large 
cities in the U.S. ban wood smoke (burning wood in home fireplaces) because it is a health 
hazard to asthma sufferers, infants, children, people with respiratory illnesses and the elderly. 
This issue affects me personally and many people I know. 

Sent with ProtonMail Secure Email. 
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Request of Valerie llustre to address Council regarding proposal to convert 
Eastmoreland Golf Course to affordable housing (Communication) 

Filed MAY 1 4 2019 
MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By ~ -
Deputy 

MAY 2 2 2019 
PLACED ON FILE 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Hardesty 

4. Eudaly 

Wheeler 
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